
TULSA SCHOOL BOND OVERSIGHT COMMITTEE  
MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF MAY 10, 2022 
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Dominic Walters Kristen Oertel   Vanessa Rodriguez  
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 Jim Williams  
 Robert Burton 
   
 
Greg Shaw, the committee chair, called the meeting to order at 12:00 p.m. He welcomed 
everyone to the meeting and thanked attendees for being present.  
 
Greg Shaw called for a motion to approve the minutes from the March 8, 2022, Bond Oversight 
Committee meeting. A motion was made, seconded, and passed unanimously.  
 
Mr. Hudgins presented an update on the current bond spending progress. Mr. Hudgins 
provided an overview of the upcoming Summer 2022 bond projects. The projects highlighted 
during the meeting included school renovations, science lab improvements, fine arts 
improvements, college and career improvements, ADA improvements, HVAC improvements 
and kitchen remodels. Mr. Hudgins shared the various athletic improvements and the school 
sites receiving new playgrounds.  
 
Mr. Hudgins introduced Mr. Robert Burton, the director of client services at Tulsa Public 
Schools. Mr. Burton presented a State of Student and Classroom Technology report. TPS staff 
answered questions and concerns from committee members.  
 
It was announced that the next meeting will take place on Tuesday, September 13. The 
committee meeting was adjourned, and the committee members toured the Discovery Lab 
facility.  
 



  
Respectfully submitted,  
  
Madeline Carter  
 
  
 


